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On 3 May, the Formentera Offices of Social Welfare and Youth together with the Balearic Office
for Children and Adolescents will host a conference on detection and first steps for the
prevention of suicide and self-harm.

  

The event will take shape from 11.30am to 2.30pm and 4.00pm to 7.00pm in the Consell
auditorium. Besides the theoretical rubric of the Suicide Observatory [Observatori del Suïcidi,
OS], discussion in the morning will dispel myths and shed light on risk factors, motives for
concern and preventive steps. In the afternoon participants will learn practical tools to spot
suicidal ideation through questions and tips on how to intervene.

  

The conference will be given by OS chief Nicole Haber and Maria Dolores Gabaldón, social
worker at the Mental Health Office of the Balearic Islands.

  

Interested parties can register here .
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https://forms.gle/35hScr9Eefjn6FvG9

